From: Doug Allen

To: PDR Land Use Admin
Subject: In Support of the 1101 N Ashe Blvd development
Date: Friday, July 17, 2020 9:45:15 AM

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

Planning Commission,

| support the co-housing proposed development for 1101 N Ashe Blvd, which you will hear at the 20 July meeting.
Richmond needs more housing options and this kind of dense, non-auto centric housing is ideal for its location.
Please recommend this proposal.

Thank you,

Doug Allen

3110 Park Ave Apt 5

Richmond, VA 23221

Sent from my iPhone
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